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Steel frame installation works — Elizabeth Avenue,
Clontarf, active transport overpass
Project update: July 2023

The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) wishes to advise of upcoming works to install steel
frames for the western side ramps leading to the Elizabeth Avenue, Clontarf, active transport overpass.
Works are scheduled to begin mid-July for approximately eight weeks, weather and construction
conditions permitting.

Please note that an oversized load permit is required to transport the steel frames which will be installed at
the work site. The oversized load permit requires the contractor to transport these loads between the hours
of 2am and 6am to minimise disruption to the road network. For safety reasons, there will be an exclusion
zone around machinery, equipment, and workers in the work zone. Residents must observe signage and
traffic controller directions while installation works are taking place.

Upcoming works
¢ Installation of steel frames on the western side of Elizabeth Avenue and concrete pouring.

Timing

e Early morning works will be required starting at 2am for one night only mid-July for oversized loads to
access the work site — a notification will be delivered to residents in proximity of the work site once the
construction schedule is finalised.

e TMR's contractor is scheduled to commence works on mid-July with majority of works taking place in
the day between 7am and 5pm, Monday to Friday, weather and construction conditions permitting.

¢ Occasional weekend and evening works may also be required.

Expected impacts
e These works involve the use of large vehicles and specialist machinery.

e Truck movements with part lane closures are expected. TMR will strive to balance impacts to the
community and motorists using the road network during these busier times.

e Noise, vibration and possible dust from construction activities can be expected.

s Traffic controllers, reduced speed limits, and road signage will be in place to advise of the changed traffic
conditions and to ensure motorist and roadworker safety.

« Priority access through the work site will be given to emergency vehicles.

Every effort will be made to keep disruptions and noise to a minimum while the works are underway. TMR
understands roadworks can be frustrating for nearby businesses, residents and road users and
acknowledges the cooperation and patience of stakeholders during these activities.

Contact us

If you require further information, please contact the TMR Elizabeth Avenue overpass project team:

Telephone: 07 5451 7055 Email: northcoast@tmr.qld.gov.au

All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution, however, works and dates are subject to
change due to circumstances outside of TMR’s control.
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